Self-Directed Training (Happy Hour) Talking Points

1. Happy Hour training time will be assigned. You will have the same hour each week. Circulation staff will have assigned time on the back workroom computer. (Please do not use the four main check-in computers for your training.) You may schedule the conference room for your training, if you like, and you may reserve the branch laptop, Kindle and Nook. Both the room and the devices can be reserved under the Morrison tab in the Public Folders, accessed through webmail. You may also use public computers.
2. There will be no need to make up Happy Hour for a week when you miss your training due to vacation, illness, meetings or unexpected circumstances. You will simply record in your training log that you were unable to do the training that particular week.

3. You may train on any aspect of your job. You may read appropriate books or articles, study online resources, follow tutorials, listen to webinars, watch training videos, do hands-on training, or ask another staff member to train you in something you’d like to work on with a trainer. Other training ideas you have may be shared and approved by your supervisor.

4. Happy Hour is not a time to work on background tasks or your goal. This time is dedicated for you to train.

5. You will receive a training log in which you will record information each week about what you have worked on. You will show your training log to your supervisor during regularly scheduled meetings. Your training log will be turned in to your supervisor at the end of the review period to be used in your annual evaluation.

6. There are some databases and services we are asking everyone to train on sometime during the first three months. They are: Mango, Freeding, and Hoopla (when it launches). In addition, all MOR staff should be comfortable demonstrating how to download ebooks through Over Drive. If you are not comfortable with the process, Happy Hour will be a good time to practice.
7. Throughout the year, the location manager or department supervisors may infrequently ask everyone to train on a database.  A supervisor may ask the department staff to train on something that is particularly useful for their department. This will most likely occur when a new resource or database is added to the library’s offerings.
8. Happy Hour does not preclude you from taking County or library training courses. In fact, Happy Hour time can be used for follow-up to those classes to review and practice what you have learned.

9. Webinars will not always be available during your assigned Happy Hour. However, when you sign up for a webinar, you will receive an email after the session with a link to the archived presentation that can be viewed at any time. So, even though you know you can’t watch it live, you can go ahead and sign up for any webinar you are interested in, so you receive the archived link, then plan to watch it during your Happy Hour.
10. Susan will send regular Happy Hour emails with training opportunities to the staff. These opportunities will be both outside classes and things that can be done during Happy Hour.
